Meredith Bendian

From:

Ken Tyburczy

Sent:

Thursday, December 21, 2017 9:27 PM

To:

Deirdre Dillon

Cc:

Harry Weber; Peter Kilman; Peter Scandariato External; Vanessa Jachzel; Meredith

Bendian; Joseph Verdone; Bruce Vozeh; William Jones

Subject:

Re: ACLU Letter to Ramsey Mayor and Council re. Recording Public Meetings

We can designate an area for recording.

On Dec 21, 2017, at 6:29 PM, Deirdre Dillon < ddillon@ramseynj.com> wrote:

No.

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 21, 2017, at 6:10 PM, Harry Weber < Harry Weber@theice.com> wrote:

I'm not sure.

That will not prevent those from doing their own recording if they wish to continue doing it themselves, will it?

From: Deirdre Dillon < ddillon@ramseynj.com >

Date: Thursday, Dec 21, 2017, 6:06 PM

To: Peter Kilman < pkilman@ramseynj.com >

Cc: Peter Scandariato External <<u>pscandariato@earthlink.net</u>>, Vanessa Jachzel <<u>vjachzel@yahoo.com</u>>, Meredith Bendian <<u>mbendian@ramseynj.com</u>>, Ken Tyburczy <<u>ktyburczy@ramseynj.com</u>>, Joseph Verdone <<u>jverdone@ramseynj.com</u>>, Harry Weber <<u>Harry.Weber@theice.com</u>>, Bruce Vozeh <<u>bvozeh@ramseynj.com</u>>, William Jones

<wjones@ramseynj.com>

Subject: Re: ACLU Letter to Ramsey Mayor and Council re. Recording Public Meetings

WARNING - External email; exercise caution

Agreed

Sent from my iPhone

I guess we move to video tape our own meetings, and see if a designated area for the public to video tape to mitigate disruption is legal.

Sent from my iPhone